
Football  
Well done to the Kenley Girls football team who won their quarter final match against 
Gresham 1-0. 
 

 

Easter Egg Collection 

This Easter, we will be supporting Purley Food Hub by collecting Easter Eggs, which 
will be distributed to families in need over the coming weeks.  

If you are able to support our collection, please send in your donation of an Easter 
Egg by Wednesday 29th March. We will collect them on the school stage and our 
Head Pupils will then help to deliver them to Purley Food Hub on Wednesday      
morning.  

Many thanks for your support. If you wish to find out more about the Purley Food 
Hub, then you can visit their website at www.purleyfoodhub.net. 

 

Our Governors will be on the top playground on Tuesday 
28th March, from 8:30 am, to meet parents and serve tea,  
coffee and biscuits. 

http://www.purleyfoodhub.net


    Attendance for this week  
  

 Reception  89.0% 

 Year 1   88.1% 

 Year 2   95.3% 

 Year 3   93.9% 

 Year 4   95.0% 

 Year 5   95.4% 

 Year 6   94.1% 

 Total   92.9% 

  

 Well done to Year  5 for having the highest attendance this week. 

Year 6 Slippers News 

  

This week, Year 6 have been trialling wearing     

slippers in the classroom. Lots of research shows 

that by wearing slippers it decreases your stress, 

and at the same time it improves your ability to 

learn.   

 

All the pupils in our class love the idea of wearing 

slippers, sliders, and fluffy socks as it relaxes us as 

it comes closer to the SATs. 

  

By Miley and Katherine 

   

  

  31st March  End of term (finish at usual time) 

  17th April  School closed for Inset Day 

  18th April  Pupils return to school 

  19th April  Reception Vision Screening  

  21st April  Year 3 & Year 4 Bikeability  

  8th May  Bank Holiday (King’s Coronation) 

  9th May  Start of SATs week 

  22nd May  Year 5 & 6 Activities Week 


